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Making Music Concert Series Committee
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, March 12, 2024 5:00 p.m.




IN ATTENDANCE:  Erika Whittaker, Art McDonnell, Mary Butkus, Bob Mosby, Annie Serenko, Mike Malloy, Rachel Brandt and Kyle Henke.  The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m.

I. CITIZEN COMMENTS – N/A

II. APPROVAL OF JANUARY 16, 2024 MEETING MINUTES – Art made the motion, Mike seconded. Minutes approved.

III. DISCUSSION TOPICS
A. The committee reviewed the final concert lineup, which includes: Southside Creole Playboys (6/15), Diesel Island (6/29), Jeremiah Johnson (7/13), Skeet Rodgers & the Inner-City Blues Band (7/27), Northbound Train (8/10), Ticket to the Beatles (8/24), and the Road Apples (9/28).
B. We discussed the Evolution concert in Forest Part on September 28 and whether we should move our Fall Harvest Concert to the following weekend. Mike will check with the Road Apples to see if they can switch.  (Follow-up: We are leaving the date as is.)
C. Marketing Review - Marketing Materials
a. Erika will email Jessica Winter to request that the concert dates and bands be published on our webpage. (Done.)
b. Erika will request a quote from Messenger Printing for the season brochure (750 & 1,000) and poster (40). (Follow-up: We are getting the same pricing as last year. Erika will send files to Laura Jones on Friday, May 10th.)
c. Erika will create the utility insert and get to Jessica Winter in early May.
d. WKT ad space has already been reserved for all concerts and the Summer Community Calendar.
e. Arts Calendar – Erika will send concert info to Jessica and KPAC every month.
f. Social Media – Rachel has agreed to handle social media posts for the concert season.  She will also send our concert info to other arts calendars in the St. Louis area.
g. Parks & Rec Guide – already published, but Kyle will add our dates/info to the Park’s social media postings.
h. WKT Articles – Mike will write articles about our concert season: one for early-June and one for mid-September.
i. Press Release – this was discussed, but no assignment was made. 
D. Volunteers – We always need volunteers, so please recruit anyone you know who would be willing to help pass out brochures and collect donations.
E. Update on Amphitheater Repairs – Kyle reported that the light replacements for over the stage is in the Park budget and has been approved.  He still needs to submit RFP and schedule the work to be done.  He hopes the work will be completed before our first concert, but cannot promise that.

IV. ADJOURNMENT – The meeting was adjourned at 6:01 p.m.
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